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February 24, 2021

Oregon Progressive Party

Position on Bill at 2021
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 HB 2928, HB 2936, HB 2481, HB 3059:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports these bills:

HB 2928: Regulates use of chemical incapacitants, kinetic impact projectiles and
sound devices by law enforcement agencies.

HB 2481: Prohibits law enforcement agencies from receiving certain military
surplus equipment from federal government.

HB 3059: Repeals statute authorizing law enforcement officers to command
dispersal of unlawful assemblies and arrest participants who do not disperse.

HB 2932:  Directs Oregon Criminal Justice Commission to establish statewide
database of reports of use of physical force by peace officers and corrections
officers.

HB 3145:  Directs Department of Public Safety Standards and Training to
establish publicly available database of certain information about misconduct and
discipline of public safety employees established by department.

HB 3164:  Modifies crime of interfering with a peace officer or parole and
probation officer.
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